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To:		Morgan McCoy 
From:		Thelma Williams-Tunstall
Teaching American History Academy Program Director/Coordinator
Date:		June 14, 2013
Re:		Thank You

Thanks for being an important part of our TAHA Program. Once again I am having a difficult time writing a thank you letter to you because I have so many things to thank you for.  

The work that you do makes a positive impact on all of the people in your audience. We were very pleased with your use of visuals to bring history to life.

The educators and professors  in my Teaching American History Academy, “TAHA” indicated that your presentation was lively, positive, very enlightening and that your storytelling format was one of the most informational presentation that they have ever attended.  

I liked your link and connections between the women of history that you brought to life for our educators.  You used your creative approach to bring to life many historical deeds and contributions of women in the United States (18th-21st century).   Your approach and your storytelling  is making a difference in the lives of our children and citizens. 

You exemplify the Talmudic saying, “To save one life is to save the world” as you save the educational lives of students, parents and teachers. You are “the teacher” and have become my teacher and friend and to me that is the most important thank you of all.


“Connecting to the Past, Preparing for the Future”
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